
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy. 
 
 
 
 
 
As explained in previous correspondence, the National Education Union (NEU), in accordance with the provisions of 

the Trade Union and Labour Relations Act 1992, are calling upon their members to strike. Due to strike action taking 

place please note which classes are open and which are closed on each of the days detailed below. 

On Thursday 27 April, Nursery, Reception, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 classes will be closed. Year 6, Year 5 and Year 

1 will remain open on this day. 

On Tuesday 2 May, Nursery, Reception, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 will be closed. Year 6 and Year 1 will 

remain open. 

We understand that the strike action may pose difficulties with childcare for some parents and the situation is not 

ideal, we really do understand this.  However, unfortunately we have been informed that we are unable to authorise 

absences for children on either of the two strike days if their classes are open. On Friday 28 April and Wednesday 3 

May (days around strike days) we are also only able to authorise absences with medical evidence.  

 

 

 

   To mark and celebrate the historic Coronation of King Charles on 6 May, we are delighted to 

be holding our own celebrations in school on Wednesday 3 May.  On this day, the children 

are able to dress up in party outfits or red/white and blue and will take part in a Coronation 

Ball and various other fun activities. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
We are very aware that navigating internet safety for your child/children can be very difficult and it is hard 
to keep up with the speed in which technology moves on.  National Online safety.com is a website that 
believes in empowering parents/carers with information to be able to make decisions and have informed 
conversations with their child about online safety. Through their website we have been able to source 
some quick and easy to follow posters that we hope will be of some use and we will share with you over 
the coming weeks. The first poster below is about Snapchat. This is an app that some of the older children 
are aware of and may use. 

Milton St. John’s CE Primary School 
Newsletter 

Wednesday 26 April 2023 
 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION TOMORROW AND TUESDAY 

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 3 MAY 

ONLINE SAFETY 



We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

 
 
 



We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

DIARY DATES 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEME 

 
 
 
 
We still have some Nursery places available for September. If your child was born between 1.9.19 and 31.8.20, your 
child is eligible to start in September. I know a number of parents that work sometimes worry about childcare before 
and after school when their child starts Nursery, however, we are very fortunate to have Castletop and Skools Out 
on our doorstep who are more than happy to drop off or collect your child if the start and finishing times don’t quite 
work for you. 
 
If you would like to contact Skools Out or Castletop about what they can offer, please see their details below. 
 
Skools Out: 07960458246                                       Castle Top: 01457833322 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents are welcome to attend their child’s class assembly which are detailed below. Please come to the main 
entrance (off Mill Lane) once dropping your child off.  Doors will open approximately 9.05am to allow us to put the 
chairs out after Skools Out finish in the hall. 
 

Class Assembly date 
 

Class 1 17.5.23 

Class 4 21.6.23 

Reception 28.6.23 

Class 2 5.7.23 

6b Leavers’ service 20.7.23 

6a Leavers’ service 21.7.23 

 
 
 

 
 
Our collective worship theme for this half term is FRIENDSHIP.  Please find some ideas about how the whole family 
can have fun and explore this Christian Value at the end of this newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
 
Mon 8 May 2023                                    Additional Bank Holiday  
Tues 9 May to Fri 12 May 2023           Year 6 SATs week 
Fri 16 June to Mon 19 June 2023        Year 6 Kingswood residential trip 
 
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES – PARENTS WELCOME 

NURSERY PLACES 
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Friendships is… 
 

Finding things to do together 

Relying on each other 

Impossible on your own 

Enjoying being together 

Never selfish 

Depending on someone else 

Sharing hopes and dreams 

Happiness and laughter 

Including others 

Precious 
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